Hazel Class Newsletter - Summer 2

Dear Year 4 families,

| hope you are all well. It has been lovely speaking to most of you over the course of the last
week through Parents Evening phone calls, again, sorry to still not have been in person!

The children will continue to have Mrs Napier on a Wednesday afternoon and Mrs Skipper
on a Friday afternoon. Mrs Skipper should also be with us most mornings.

Home Learning:

Home learning is to continue online via Google Classroom this half term. Please can you
ensure your child has completed this. It will continue to be uploaded on a Wednesday, and is
then due the following Wednesday.

Reading: Please continue to read with your child, and continue to encourage them to read
independently too.

Times Tables: These NEED to be practiced. All of the children should have a secure
knowledge of their times tables up to 12x12. Please practice these with your child either
using Times Table Rockstars, or by other methods, eg. singing, rhyme, writing them, times
table books etc.

PE:

PE will be on MONDAYs and TUESDAYSs, please continue to ensure your child has a PE kit
that is suitable for outdoor PE. Their kit should be of school uniform colours (white, grey,
blue, navy or black) with no big logos or writing on. Please make sure that all kit is clearly
named. No jewellery or wrist gear should be worn during PE (including fitbits).

Dates for the Diary:

30th June 2021: Move-up Day! The children will meet their new class teacher ready for next
year.

16th July 2021: Sports Day!

Please do get in touch should you have anything you would like to discuss with me, | am
always happy to talk and will get back to you as soon as | can.

Many thanks,
Miss Doubleday



Curriculum Map

Subject What will we be focussing on?

Maths We are starting off with a recap of fractions. This can be tricky,
so we are revisiting to ensure we have all got a strong grasp of
fractions before moving to year 5.

English We are starting by writing a Tale of Fear. Later in the half term
we will look at Diary writing.

Science This half term we are looking at electricity. This will include
looking at how it works as well as lots of different hands-on
lessons to explore how circuits work.

History We will be learning about Henry VIII and his Wives this half
term. Which the children already seem to be very excited about!

Art Our art will be based on Tudor portraits, but we will be putting a
twist on them, and also looking at Collage.

Computing We are exploring animation this half term.

PE We will be doing cricket on a Monday, and athletics on
Tuesdays.

RE The class will be learning about Sikhism. They will explore the
question: How do Sikhs put their beliefs about equality into
practice?

Music The children will continue with the theme from last term.

PSHE The children will be learning about Changing Me. Looking into
how bodies change as we get older.

French The children will continue to practice and learn more of the

French language.




